
Andrew Beattie - Berry 

  
 

I am completely opposed to the closure of Victoria Street, Berry as proposed 
In RMS Option1 

 
A modified option 3 is my preferred option. 

 

 
Regards 

Ms Patricia Trumble 
The Arbour 

5 Petalura Lane 
Berry. NSW 2535 

 

16/12/12  

From:    Pat Trumble <ptrum@hotmail.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    16/12/2012 1:58 PM
Subject:   Berry
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